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9th February 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 
 
Thank you to all who attended our ‘Science and Computing’ morning on Tuesday.  It was wonderful to 
see our families having such great fun with technology whilst learning how to use it safely at the same 
time. 
 
We finish for half term today and Monday 19th February is a staff inset day with school closed to children.  
We welcome all children back to school on Tuesday 20th February at 8.40. I ask again that children do 
not arrive before this time without supervision. 
 
Parents’ evening will be Thursday 7th March, however meetings will take place at other times throughout 
this week and a virtual option will be available if this is more convenient.  More information regarding 
appointment times will be sent out after the half term break. 
 
Staff have asked if you have any spare socks, tights or underclothes that you no longer need we would 
be very grateful for them, especially lower down the school.  If you could either hand these to the class 
teacher or to the office we would be extremely grateful. 
 
Thank you to all the parents who completed our parents’ questionnaire. We really value your opinions 
and appreciate your positive comments about school. We are also looking in more detail at your 
suggestions to see how we can improve. 
 
Please continue to check our school website for information regarding PE days and what your child will 
be learning next half term.  This will be updated before your child returns to school.  
 
The school menu will be changing after the holidays (see attached) and we start back on Week 1. 
 
Have a wonderful half term and I look forward to welcoming you back to school on Tuesday 20th 
February. 
 
With the warmest wishes, 
 
 
Mrs Faryniarz 
Headteacher 
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